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Extension of due date for EoI 

Subject: Expression of Interest (EoI) to seek interest from prospective Technology 
Partner(s)/Original Equipment Manufacturer(s) to address the requirements of the 
development of AFV- FRCV for the Indian Army. 
 
This has reference to the Expression of Interest (EoI) published on AVNL’s website i.e. 
www.avnl.co.in Ref no. EoI No: AVNL-HVF/FRCV/EOI/01 dated 29/04/2025, seeks interest 
from prospective Technology Partner(s)/Original Equipment Manufacturer(s) who are 
willing to make long-term partnership with AVNL to address the requirements of the 
development of AFV-FRCV for the Indian Army under Make-I program of DAP 2020. 
 

The last date for submission of proposals in response to the EoI has now been extended up 
to 03/06/2025 (Tuesday). 
 
Interested companies/OEM(s) possessing proven technology/design capability and capable 
of fulfilling the pre-qualification requirements are requested to submit the response along 
with the necessary documents (as specified in the EOI ) on or before 03/06/2025 (Tuesday). 
 
 
Subsequent to the evaluation of required proposal, discussion will be held with shortlisted 
parties to finalise the scope of the of the technology partnership. In case any 
amendment/corrigendum issued to this EoI, it shall be notified only at www.avnl.co.in. 
 
All the queries/ clarifications shall be addressed to: 
 

Chief General Manager 

Heavy Vehicles Factory 

A unit of Armoured Vehicles Nigam Limited, 

A Govt. of India Enterprise, 

Ministry of Defence, Avadi, 

Chennai – 600054, India 

Phone: +91 044-26843460 

Email: gmohvf@ord.gov.in , hvftdo@ord.gov.in 
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